
SEP 18 1978 

Ref: 8W-GA 

Mr. James L. Patterson 
Director of Public Works 
City of Grand Junction 
250 North 5th Street 
Grand Junction, Colorado 81501 

Re: Federal Sewage Works Grant 
C 080337-22 (Step 2) 
Grand Junction, Colorado 

Dear Mr. Patterson: 

As required by Federal Regulations Title 40 CFR 35.937-6, a 
review of the engineering agreement dated February 2, 1978 and earlier 
amendments to existing engineering agreements between the City of 
Grand Junction and Mesa County, Colorado and Henningson, Durham, and 
Richardson, for work to be completed under EPA Step 2 grant to the City 
of Grand Junction, Colorado has been completed by their office. 

We find the engineering agreement in compliance with pertinent 
regulations and adequately supported with applicable cost data. The 
engineering agreement is herewith approved for EPA's participative 
funding. 

Sincerel'yours, 
OR2, 

WILLi% 	I 

William E. liormberg, P.:. 
Director 

Office of Grants 
Water Division 

cc: Frank J. Rozich 

henningsan, Durham, 4 Richardson 
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